
City of Grand Island
Tuesday, November 8, 2016

Council Session

Item G-4

Approving Re-Appointment of Jason Hornady to the Grand Island 
Facilities Corporation Board
Mayor Jensen has submitted the re-appointment of Jason Hornady to the Grand Island Facilities 
Corporation board. The appointment would become effective December 1, 2016 upon approval by the 
City Council and would expire on November 30, 2019.

Staff Contact: Mayor Jeremy Jensen
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